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Candidate for County Treasurer

Crespino was named County Comptroller in March 2021 after serving as Marion County’s

Crespino was named County Comptroller in March 2021 after serving as Marion County’s

Payroll Clerk and Human Resources Administrator since January 2003. She maintains the

general ledger, oversees payroll and accounts payable, and researches and reports to the

County Judge and Quorum Court on budgeting for all county offices and funds. She

previously served as the County Judge’s Administrative Assistant, Road Department

Accounts Manager, and seasonal Deputy Collector.

“I’ve worked with all county employees, elected officials, attorneys, boards, committees,

legislative auditors, and state and federal agencies for 19 years now,” Crespino states, “and I

am very familiar with County financial operations and record-keeping requirements from the

budget and expenditures side of things. It’s time to more thoroughly work the revenue side of

County business and I am excited for the opportunity to serve as your Treasurer.”

Crespino holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Business Administration and currently serves

on the School of New Hope’s board of directors. She is a member of both the Marion County

Republican Committee and Republican Women of Marion County. She and husband Don

have operated local businesses in real estate and computer services since moving to Marion

County in 1991. They have three children, Jeremy, Michael and Mariah, all 13-year graduates

of Yellville-Summit School.

“Don and I are proud to call Marion County our home, and we are grateful to have raised our

children here with the acceptance and support of the entire community. We chose to be here

and can’t imagine living in a better place or doing life with better people. I hope to continue

“giving back” a small part of all we’ve enjoyed here by serving you as your next Treasurer. I

would very much appreciate your support and vote of confidence in the upcoming election.”


